
April 7, 2023 

 

A 1 CONTRACTORS  

3148 Holmes Ave So 

Minneapolis, MN 55408 

 

RE: 595 Park St, St Paul, MN 

 Frank Viggiano 

 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

City of St Paul, 310 W Kellogg, Blvd 

St Paul, MN 55102 

 

Joanna, 

Regarding 595 Park St..  We have encountered delays due to weather and 

Mechanical Contractor delays.   The Mechanical Contractor is receiving his 

Inspection on April 14th. After that we can begin to move again.  The weather is 

now breaking our way and expect that to continue. We request an extension Sixty 

days  time to complete the project.  We expect to complete the total project 

before the end of that time but that would be a comfortable allowance.  

 

Thank You,  

 

Hector Flores 

A 1 Contractors 



 

 


